
PLANNING NOTICE

SNOT1

REASON(S) THIS NOTICE HAS BEEN DISPLAYED

Notice is hereby given that an application has been made to Buckinghamshire Council

For: Householder application for demolition of garage, erection of single storey
rear extension and extension of garage. Loft conversion incorporating flat roof

dormer to rear and fenestration changes

At: 4 Grendon Way Bierton Buckinghamshire HP22 5DD

By: Mr M King

Ref: 24/00814/APP

Viewing the application
You can view this application, plans/drawings and any other associated documents:
 online at https://publicaccess.aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk/online-applications/ including via internet

terminals in public libraries
 online at the Council’s offices during normal office hours

Making comments
If you wish to comment on the application you should do this within 21 days of the notice posted
date, by:
 going online at https://publicaccess.aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk/online-applications/ and registering

your details. If you encounter any problems please email
devcontrol.av@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

 you may also make representations to your Local Town/Parish Council who have been
consulted on the application

Please note
 All comments are published on our website after obscuring signatures, personal email

addresses and private telephone numbers
 Except for an automated email acknowledgement when comments are made on line, we

DO NOT correspond with those who have submitted comments, provide individual
responses or enter into dialogue in writing, or on the telephone. However we will tell you
if the application will be considered at a public Committee meeting

 You can track the progress of this application and find out about the decision online at the above
address

Note: This is a householder application. If it is Refused, and an appeal lodged it would be dealt with via the
Planning Inspectorate’s Written Representations process, and any representations made about this
application will be sent to the Secretary of State. There would be no opportunity to comment at appeal stage.

Notice posted:

Planning, The Gateway, Gatehouse Road, Aylesbury, Bucks. HP19 8FF


